
Autumn Term Newsletter 

Why do we have a PTA? 

The PTA is a registered charity whose aim is to 
raise money in a fun and sociable way, to      
provide the school with extra funding. 

 

This is then spent on equipment and resources 
to enhance your childÕs educational experience 
and the schoolÕs facilities. 

Donation Request! 
The PTA have set up a new Facebook page 
(Farnborough Primary School PTA) for all PTA 
and school news.  We will be selling pre-loved 
uniform via this site. 

 

We need your help, please  have a look for any 
of the following items; 

· Jumpers/Cardigans 

· PE Kit 

· Polo shirts 

· Bags 

· Christmas Jumpers 

· Dress up costumes 

There is a collection box by the school gate 
which is emptied daily. 

We hope that everyone has settled into this   
academic year. 

 

The PTA is a charity run by a committee of       
volunteers with support from the school, staff, 
parents and children. 

 

Over the last few years COVID has unfortunate-
ly meant that we have been unable to hold events 
due to the Government restrictions.  Therefore, 
this year we aim to get back to providing some 
fun events for our school community.   

 

With Christmas fast approaching, we have a     
number of events taking place this term, we will 
need your help to ensure they are a success! 

 

Thanks in advance. 

Farnborough PTA 

A note from the PTA 

Easy Fundraising from your    
sofa…. 

Please sign up to easyfundraising.org.uk its easy 
and completely FREE! 

7,200 brands will donate to us when you do your 
usual online shopping with them — at no extra cost 
to you! 

 

Just in time to us to start our Christmas  

shopping….! 

Contact Us 

If you're interested in joining our        
volunteer list, becoming a class rep or 
have a question please email us on: 

 

Farnboroughpta@gmail.com 



Become a Class Rep! 
Full information and event details will be released closer to 
each event. 

Our aim will be to release posters for events, that will be 
located around the school, in addition to these we will send 
out mailings via the school office and update our Facebook 
page with the finer details. 

Safe the Date! 

Event Information 
We have a fantastic group of Class Reps.  
There is currently a vacancy in Year 2 
(Unicorns), if you are interested please 
dop us an email!  

Jolly Jam Jars 

Friday 25th November      

Coffee Morning 

Friday 18th November 

Sponsored Winter Fun      
Run hosted with Year 6 

Friday 2nd December 

In the past we have organised a Christmas market, due to limited          
volunteers to ensure the smooth and safe running,  we unfortunately are 
unable to hold this event.  However, we do have some fun activities 
planned: 

THANK YOU! 

We appreciate life is very busy, especially with the run up to Christmas, but any support 
either with your time at an event or buying a cake is very much appreciated, especially 
during these challenging times! 

Bags2School 

Thursday 26th January 

Christmas Disco 

Friday 16th December 

Christmas Jumper & Costume 
stall 

Date TBC, subject to donations 

If you require a costume for a Christmas play please let us know. We can ask the 
school network if anyone has one before you go and buy or make one! 

We appreciate life is very busy, especially with the run up to Christmas, but any support 
either with your time at an event or buying a cake is very much appreciated, especially 
during these challenging times! 


